
 

 

2nd November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Life without Levels – Information Session for Parents/Carers 

 
I am writing to inform you that I will be putting on two information sharing sessions for parents/carers 
to share how Oswald Road will be addressing ‘Life without Levels’ in line with the removal of National 
Curriculum levels by the DfE in September 2015.  
 
I hope that the sessions will be informative and that you will leave with a clearer understanding about 
what we have done to address this change to assessment. I will also share some of the key changes to 
the arrangements and outcomes for SATs in Years 2 and 6.  
 
The dates for the meetings are: 
 
Monday 16th November 2015 at 5.30pm – 6.15pm  
                                                                                     
Friday 20th November 2015 at 9.10am – 9.55am  
 
(Both sessions will cover the same content, so there is no need to attend both meetings.) 
 
To help give me some indication on numbers for the meeting; please complete and return the slip below 
to the school office, indicating which date you would like to attend. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

Life without Levels – Information Session for Parents/Carers 
(FAO Jon Beisly) 

 

I wish to attend the following information session:  
 

Monday 16th November 2015 at 5.30pm – 6.15pm  [   ] 
 

Friday 20th November 2015 at 9.10am – 9.55am  [   ] 


